
Board Summary 
January 20, 2022 

 
 

The Huntingdon Special School District Board of Education met on Thursday, January 20, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 
The following action was taken: 

 

1. The November and December balance sheets and minutes from the December 7th meeting were 

approved. 

2. The board approved leave of absences of staff members. 

3. The board approved the following teachers for tenure: 

a. Ben Martin – HHS Band Director 

b. Leah Partridge – HPS 3rd Grade 

c. Monica Ezell – HMS 7th Grade 

d. AJ Hall – HMS 6th Grade 

e. Kathy Adams – HHS Foreign Language 

4. The board approved to move forward with TRANE Investment Grade Audit for lighting upgrades. 

5. The board approved the High School Lady Diamond Club School Support Organization Application. 

6. The board approved Food Service surplus equipment to be donated to Waverly Schools. 

7. The board acknowledged the employment of: 

a. Kelly Forginer – HHS Educational Assistant 

b. Jacob Sisk – HMS Educational Assistant 

8. The board was reminded of the February 17, 2022 deadline to file a petition for school board seats 

up for election. 

9. The next board meeting was set for February 17, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.  

 

 


